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19th April 2024  
  
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
Year 8 Leavers’ Hoodies 2024  
  
The link to the BHA Leavers’ hoodies is now live on the school shop website. The hoodies must 
be ordered directly through the school shop and are available to order now and until 14th June. 
Any pupil eligible for Pupil Premium will be asked directly by Miss Barber if they would like a 
hoodie.  These will be ordered and distributed through school.  All other hoodies will be 
delivered directly to your preferred address.  
  
Pupils will be permitted to wear these for PE only, during the last few weeks of the summer 
term.  They will not replace the usual uniform.  
  
We understand that this time of year can be costly and pupils are not under any pressure or 
obligation to purchase any of the things we have on offer.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
  
Mrs K Dunkley     Miss C Barber 
Senior Leadership Team    Year 8 Leader 
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